DISCOVERY INSPECTIONS & DRAIN DOCTORS COVID-19 POLICY CHANGE

We want you know that we are doing everything we can to ensure that everyone remains safe through
this unprecedented Covid-19 health crisis. We are committed to providing important services in our
community and we want to ensure that our home and septic inspections involve additional measures to
ensure the good health of our inspectors, valued customers, and their agents.

All of our inspections are being conducted as usual; however in keeping with the current government
recommendations to reduce face-to-face contact and implement measures to ensure social distancing,
all in-person walkthroughs with the inspectors are being cancelled and replaced with a telephone
consultation instead. Please DO NOT arrive at the property to meet with the inspector at the end of the
inspection as he will be unable to conduct any walkthroughs until the danger of this pandemic has
passed and it is once again safe to become socially interactive in the community.

Our office remains open and our staff is available by telephone or email Monday through Friday from
9:00am until 5:00pm, should you have any additional questions or concerns.

250-713-4811

draindoctors@shaw.ca
discoveryinspections@shaw.ca
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